
6.11.2017
A letter from Sweden

I am Igor Makarov, an Israeli, ID310295142, Passport #20672278, a great scientist, my mission is of 
vital importance for the destiny of civilization, of the Jewish people in particular.
June 18 arrived in Sweden and July 6 applied for asylum. Migration Agency moved me to a place near 
Goteborg, with no laws and no prospect for my mission. My above Israeli documents seem to have 
been stolen by Russian agents. Somebody with my documents or their copies seems to have entered 
Israel before September, because the Bituach Leumi keeps sending my subsidy to my Discount bank 
account, 159 Merkaz Klal in Jerusalem. So Russian agents seem to plan to kill me whenever I try to 
return to Israel.

My former address in Haifa: 512/51 Hativat Carmeli, tel. 04-8221997, Administrator of the hostel:  
Larisa, tel/fax: 04 689 05 62; my P.O. Box 461, 31003 Haifa.  See more online:
(1) my letter to PM of Sweden: http://kvisit.com/Ss_n0Aw;
(2) my letter to the Migration Court: http://kvisit.com/Sz5f1Aw.

If possible, please send NIS4000 from my Discount account to my account in Sweden:
Igor Makarov
Account #226327997
ICA Banken AB
Address: SE-50482 Boras, Sweden
SWIFT: ICA-BANKEN-AB

Yours sincerely,
Igor Makarov

http://kvisit.com/Ss_n0Aw
http://kvisit.com/Sz5f1Aw

